FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Small Business Support Grant
- How many businesses have been awarded the Grant since the first lockdown? 
5,338


- How much money has been provided under this Grant?
£53,356,140


- How many businesses have been refused access to the Grant?
This information is not recorded – all eligible businesses which applied received the grant

Retail, Hospitality and Leisure Grant
- How many businesses have received the Grant?
1,124.

 
- What is the split of businesses that were awarded the Grant that had a rateable value of up to and including £15,000 and those who had a rateable value of over £15,000 and less than £51,000?
482 and 642

Discretionary Grant 
- How many businesses received the Discretionary Grant and how much has been provided in total? 
620 and £3,910,200


- Were any businesses refused access to this Grant on the basis that there was no further money available? If so, how many were refused the Grant? 
None, all eligible businesses received funding

Businesses who have failed to receive support?
- Please can you identify which types of businesses have failed to receive support because they have not met the necessary criteria?
The principal categories were properties in all sectors with a rateable value above £51,000 and impacted by a significant loss of income; and businesses with multiple premises where state aid thresholds had been reached


- Please can you identify how many businesses fall within these problem categories?
- Can the Council please provide an indication of how many employees these businesses employ?
The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

New Financial Support announced on 5th January 2021
- The Government announced new packages of support on 5th January 2021.
- Has the Council been notified of how much it will receive and if so, is this less than previous packages of support (for the small business grant; retail, hospitality and leisure grant; and the discretionary grant)? 
Yes and yes.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
